PHILIP TORCHIO
124 EAST I5™ ST.

NEW YORK December 7 1927

Mr F L Hutchinson, National Secretary
American Institute of Electrical Engineer
33 West 39th Street New York
Dear Mr Hutchinson

Referring to the application of Mr Emanueli, I am

i i

in receipt of the enclosed letter from Mr Farmer, explaining
that on account of being a member of the Board of Examiners
the rules prohibit him from serving as a reference for Mr
Emanuell.

Will you therefore kindly substitute for Mr Farmer,

Membe® y1. Frank W Smith, Vice President & General Manager, United
Electric Light & Power Company, 124 East 15th Street, New
York, and oblige, .
Yours very truly,
S Zoe

PT/L

(Enclosure)
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Degesber 10, 1927

Mp, Pbilii» ’rowhia
b ok, o vt
Pear My, Torchios

Thie will scknowledge regeint of your latter
of Degember seventh, in sccordance with which we huve
substituted the name of Mr, Frank W. Smith for that
of Mr. ¥. M, Farmer as an endorser in the application
of Hr. Imanueli for election to the grade of Member
in the Institute,

Very truly yvours,
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